O'Donnell, Mary Beth

From:

Orjiako, Oliver

Sent:

Friday, July 11, 2014 9:31 AM

To:

O'Donnell, Mary Beth

Subject:

FW: FW: City of Woodland 2016 Comprehensive Plan update

FYI

From: Elizabeth Decker [mailto:edecker@jetplanning.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 1:18 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver

Cc: Amanda Smeller; Eric Eisemann

Subject: Re: FW: City of Woodland 2016 Comprehensive Plan update

Thank you, Oliver. Woodland will not be requesting any change to the UGA portion in Clark County. See you at the next City-County coordination meeting.

Thanks, ED

On Wed, Jul 2, 2014 at 1:16 PM, Orjiako, Oliver < Oliver. Orjiako@clark.wa.gov> wrote:

Hello Elizabeth:

Thank you for your email and inquiry. In response, we are looking for information about Clark County. From your email the City of Woodland will not be proposing any UGA expansion in Clark County. Our environmental review will be limited to property in Clark County. Please, let me know if you have any question. See you on July 11 at the City-County Coordination meeting in Vancouver. Thank you.

Best Regards,

Oliver

From: Elizabeth Decker [mailto:edecker@jetplanning.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 1:01 PM

To: Orjiako, Oliver; Amanda Smeller; Eric Eisemann

Subject: Fwd: FW: City of Woodland 2016 Comprehensive Plan update

Hi Oliver,

I wanted to clarify your question about UGA/UGB expansion. Are you just looking for information about Clark County, or would it be useful for you to know about any proposed UGA expansion in Cowlitz County for Woodland? The City will not be proposing any UGA expansion in Clark County, but we are in the process of evaluating whether an expansion in Cowlitz County would be warranted.

We would also like to pin down the extent to which the Woodland Comp Plan will be included in the County's SEPA review, and whether that could include any expansion in Cowlitz County.

Thanks, Elizabeth



Elizabeth Decker 215 W 4th Street, #209 Vancouver, WA 98660 503.705.3806 edecker@jetplanning.net

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Amanda Smeller < Smeller A@ci.woodland.wa.us>

Date: Wed, Jul 2, 2014 at 12:47 PM

Subject: FW: City of Woodland 2016 Comprehensive Plan update

To: "e.eisemann@e2landuse.com" <e.eisemann@e2landuse.com>, "edecker@jetplanning.net"

<edecker@jetplanning.net>

From: Orjiako, Oliver [Oliver.Orjiako@clark.wa.gov]

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 2:38 PM

To: Amanda Smeller

Subject: City of Woodland 2016 Comprehensive Plan update

Hello Amanda:

Just a reminder that we are asking all the cities to tell us by July 10 what they will be requesting in terms of UGA/UGB changes for the 2016 comp plan update. Please let me know if you have any question. I'll see you at the next cities/county meeting on July 11 in Vancouver.

Thanks!

Oliver

This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure under state law.